33rd  Annual

North Shore Photographic  Challenge
SATURDAY  MARCH  4, 2017  at  7 PM

Kay Meek Centre, West Vancouver BC

Dear Fellow Photographers:

For the past 32 years the North Shore Photographic Society has been hosting the "North  Shore Photographic Challenge" an event attended by approximately 300 photographers. Thirty photography clubs from British Columbia and the Yukon Territory participate in this competition. 

2017 Challenge format
In 2014, we opened the Challenge to individuals for the first time. This new format was very successful. We are pleased to continue with it this year, and in so doing, continue a new tradition. 
Individual photographers as well as CAPA-affiliated clubs can submit images to the 2017 North Shore Photographic Challenge. 
Club and individual entries will be randomly mixed in the Challenge competition. 

Images will be projected on a screen in the theatre and will be evaluated by a panel of judges. Challenge judges will score each image out of a maximum of 27 points, as in previous years.
Club Submissions
Each club will submit a maximum of 6 images. The club submissions must be received by February 12th, 2017.

Please see the Conditions of Entry and the Digital Specifications Guide that are included with this e-mail.  
Further information will be sent to you including the entry form and club entry number once you have confirmed that your club is participating. 

Individual Submissions  
Images submitted by individuals must be received by February 5th, 2017
Each individual photographer may submit up to 3 images, which will be pre-screened by a panel of qualified judges. From the 3 images, the panel will select at most 1 to compete in the Challenge. 
To enter, individual entrants will upload up to 3 images on the NSPS website at http://www.nsps.ca/challenge/ (entries open on December 1, 2016) and pay a non-refundable $15 entry fee through PayPal. Individuals may also purchase a cost-saving bundle that includes the entry fee and admission to the Challenge for only $25. 
Note: there is no guarantee that any of an individual’s images will be included as finalists in the Challenge competition. 

Image rules

All images must be the original work of the entrant.

Any image entered in the North Shore Photographic Challenge in previous years is disqualified.

Individual entrants are not required to be CAPA members. 
A photographer whose work is included in a club entry may also enter as an individual

Location

Once again, this event will be held at the Kay Meek Centre for the Performing Arts (www.kaymeekcentre.com) in West Vancouver on Saturday, March 4, 2017 at 7:00 pm.  

Awards
The “North Shore Challenge Trophy” will be awarded to the photography club with the highest aggregate score, as in previous years, on the merits of the 6 images submitted.  

Two sets of CAPA medals will be awarded for single images: 1st, 2nd, and 3rd prize for images submitted by clubs, and 1st, 2nd, and 3rd prize for images submitted by individuals.

The “North Shore Photographic Society Gold Medal” for “Best of Show” will be awarded to the highest scoring image of club and individual entries combined. If there is a point tie between the top individual and club images, judges will rule which one is Best In Show. 

Print Display
There will also be a display of photographs from NSPS members shown in the lobby. You are encouraged to vote for your favourite photograph. The “Peoples’ Choice Award” will be presented to the winning photographer at the end of the evening. 

Light refreshments will be available during the intermission. Additional snacks including wine may be purchased from the theatre concession counter. 
Tickets
Tickets are $20.00 each prior to March 4 and $22.00 each at the door on March 4. 

How to purchase tickets:

· from the Kay Meek Centre  www.kaymeekcentre.com 
· by phone at  604-981-6335 with VISA, Master Card or American Express

· at the theatre box office from 12-5 Monday through Friday, from12-4 on Saturdays and on March 5 starting at 6 PM.

Sponsors
We have had some very generous sponsors for our event in the past. This year again, sponsor companies will be setting up small displays in the lobby and you will have an opportunity to visit them before the program and during the intermission.  While we wait for the results of the judging there will be draws for all the door prizes donated by our sponsors.  

         Club Challenge Representatives
Please help by reminding your members about our new format allowing them to compete as individuals. Please email this information to your membership and make an announcement at your club meetings.

We look forward to seeing you and your images at the Challenge. 

Chris Stanley, 

2017 Challenge Coordinator
challenge@nsps.ca
